
Jeanie Bourke - Re: Emailing: 121 free street permit drawings supplement 01.pdf, 
Diversified Communications letter 01.pdf 

Hi Joe,

Thank you for these submittals, I have filed them with the permit documents.

Jeanie

Jeanie Bourke
CEO/LPI/Plan Reviewer

City of Portland
Planning & Urban Development Dept./ Inspections Division
389 Congress St. Rm 315
Portland, ME 04101
jmb@portlandmaine.gov
Direct: (207) 874-8715
Office: (207) 874-8703

>>> "Josef Chalat" <azimuth@maine.rr.com> 2/14/2014 8:16 AM >>>
Jeanie:

Attached are two items that address the items to be submitted under deferred
submittals, IBC Sec. 107.3.4.2.  The items were the framing for the new
opening at stair #4 and the steel headers for the new openings in the
masonry bearing wall at the 2nd floor.  Let me know if you have any
questions.

Josef Chalat, Architect

327 Ocean House Road, 
Cape Elizabeth, Maine  04107
phone:  207 799 0404
mobile:   207 318 3234

Maine Licensed Architect
www.josefchalat.com

From: Jeanie Bourke
To: Josef Chalat
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Subject: Re: Emailing: 121 free street permit drawings supplement 01.pdf, Diversified Communications letter 

01.pdf
CC: 'Anthony Martin';  'David Tetreault';  'Lisa Whited';  'Pat Skall'
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